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Docket No. 50-302
,

License No. DPR-72

Florida Power Corporation
Mr. W. S. Wilgus
Vice President, Nuclear Operations
ATTN: Manager, Nuclear Operations

Licensing
P. O. Box 219-NA-2I

| Crystal River, Florida 32629

Gentiemen .

Thank you for your response of June 16, 1989, regarding our
request for information pertaining to 10 CFR 50.7. Our evalu-
ation of that response is ongoing.

We noted that you marked your response " CONFIDENTIAL - NOT
FOR PUBLIC DISCLOSURE" and attached an affidavit which invoked
10 CFR 2.790 restrictions for the response. We appreciate your
sensitivity to the subject matter dealt with in the responser
however, blanket protection for the entire document does not
appear. warranted as much of the response addresses matters
which are publicly available by virtue of the Department of
Labor proceedings.

We request that you identify, with specificity, those pertinent
portions of the response which you considar to be sensitive in-
formation that should be withheld from public disclosure. Pend-
ing receipt of your reply, we will withhold the document from
the Public Document Room. We would appreciate a response on this
matter within 15 days of your receipt of this letter.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Richard Goddard,
Regional Counsel, at (404) 331-5611. i

Sincerely,

cc P. F. McKee, Director Original Signed by
Nuclear Plant Operations Charles W. Hehl /for

R. C. Widell, Director
Nuclear Operations Site Luis A. Reyes, Director
Support Division of Reactor Projects,

| State of Florida

bec: Document Control Desk ,R NRC Resident Inspector |
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